
 

Sutton Academy - Social Distancing 

 

Please see the return to academy booklet for details of procedures. Whilst students are not 

required to social distance, this is strongly recommended and will be encouraged and may be 

enforced when appropriate. Students must keep at least 2m from adults if possible and adults 

must remain 2m away from other adults where possible. PPE is available should this not be 

possible. 


